
 
 

Register now for the 2017 season of boys and girls lacrosse 

 
Players of any skill level are welcome, including anyone new to lacrosse. 

 

Registration is open for all teams 

 Six boys teams 

o Two bantam (3rd & 4th grade) 

o Two youth (5th & 6th grade) 

o Two middle school (7th & 8th grade) 

 Two girls teams 

o One youth (5th & 6th grade) 

o One middle school (7th & 8th grade) 

 

Lacrosse is a spring sport 

 Indoor sessions and clinics begin in January and continue through February 

 Games begin in late March or early April 

 Season ends in late May 

 Besides regular season games, each team will participate in at least 3 

tournaments 

o Tournament fees are included with registration 

 

Please visit our website http://avonlakelacrosse.usl.la  and click on the large, 

orange "Register Now" button on the right side of the home page. 

 

Please contact Kevin Latchford with any questions. 

klatchford@aztekweb.com 

440.742.0038 
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